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no to solar power fee

Julianne Smith <spec_smith@hotmail.com>
To: "psc@utah.goV' <psc@utah.gov>

Thu, May 22, 2014 at 5:32 PM

Please consider my email and forward to the parties concerned.

T am a longtime resident of Utah. A Graduate of the University of Utah. A Mother.
T+ is imperative To me That solar power and other renewable sources of energy be
encouraged and not discouraged by greedy companies. Rocky Mountain should not be
allowed to capitalize on an energy source they are not providing to custormers,

Thank you.

Julianne Smith
spec_smith@hotmail.com
801-299-3430
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